
1995 No. 32

3. Each Party shall accord ta the praducts af the ather
Party, which have been in transit acrass the territary of
any third country and have not been released f rom customs
contrai or entered into the commerce af such third
country, treatment na less favaurable than that which
wauld have been accorded ta such products had they been
transported fran their place af arigin ta their
destination withaut going acrass the territary af such

third cauntry.

ARTICLE V

STATE TRADING ENTERPRISES

1. Each Party undertakes that if it establishes or
maintains a state enterprise, wherever lacated, or grants

ta any enterprise, formally or in effeot, exclusive or
special privileges, such enterprise shall, in its
purchases or sales involving either importe or exporte,
act in a manner consistent with the general principles of
nan-discriminatory treatment prescribed in this Agreement
for governmental measures affecting imports or exporte by
private traders. To this'end, such enterprises shall make
any such purchases or sales salely in accordance with
commercial considerationa, including price, quality,
availabi lity, marketability, transportation and other
conditions af purchase or sale, and shahl afford the
enterprises af the ather Party adequate opportunity, in
accordance with custaiuary business practice, ta cafipete
for participation in such purchases or sales.

2. The provisions of paragraph 1 of this Article shall
flot apply ta importe of producta for immediate or ultimate
consumption in govermental use and flot athervise for
resale or use in the production of goods for sale.

ARTICLEVI

I4EASURES CONCERNING DISIWPTIvE TgADE pgACTICES

1. Nothing ini this Agreement prejudices the right of
either Party to enact and administer lava and regulationaz


